
R-85-21 
 

RESOLUTION: NOTICE OF PUBLIC AUCTION 
 

WHEREAS, the Borough of Wharton Police Department has acquired 
certain items which have not been claimed and their required waiting period has 
expired for the owner to claim the property;  
 

WHEREAS, the Borough of Wharton Department of Public Works also has 
items no longer needed by the Department; 

 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Mayor and Council of the 

Borough of Wharton, in the County of Morris and State of New Jersey as follows: 
 
1. The Borough of Wharton hereby declares that the personal property set forth in 

the attached schedule have not been claimed nor determined stolen and should 
be sold in accordance with the appropriate statutes of the State of New Jersey. 

2. The Governing Body hereby authorizes and directs the Borough Clerk or her 
designee to offer for sale to the highest bidder at a Public Auction, the property 
on the attached schedule. 

3. The public sale shall take place at 183 W. Dewey Ave. Wharton, on June 22, 
2021 at 9 a.m. 

4. The Borough reserves the right to accept or reject any and all bids at the public 
sale. 

5. Items from the Police Department may be viewed at the designated Towing 
Agency listed on said Schedule.  

6. All items from the Department of Public Works may be viewed at 183 W. Dewey 
Ave. Wharton on June 21, 2021 from 9AM-1PM. 

7. This resolution shall be published in the Star Ledger for two consecutive weeks 
with the final publication at least seven (7) days prior to the date of the auction. 

8. A bank check, money order or cash for the total bid is payable at the time of the 
auction. 

9. All items will be sold in an "as is" condition and all sales are final. 
10. For the vehicles listed by the Wharton Police Department all Towing and 

Storage Fees must be paid in full prior to purchase of items listed on the 
attached schedule. 

  
Adopted:  May 24, 2021  

BOROUGH OF WHARTON 
ATTEST:       
       ___________________________ 

WILLIAM J. CHEGWIDDEN,  
______________________    MAYOR 
Robin Ghebreal, 
Deputy Borough Clerk 
 


